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Representative Weininger:

This version of the bill incorporates all of the recommendations made by DOR, as
modified by your staff.  Please let me know if any additional changes need to be made
or if DOR has any additional comments or suggested changes.

Per your instructions, towns are not authorized to participate in multijurisdictional
TIDs.  Would you like a similar provision to prohibit the participation of counties that
contain no cities or villages?  See s. 59.57 (3), stats.
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